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ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
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October 31, 1978

ir. Herman E. licAnally

2l Paso Natural Gas Company
P. 0. Box 990

Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Re: E! Paso Natural Gas L{ompany
tackey B #h (Mesaverce)
A-29-28N-9W

Dear Mr. McAnally:

Please reschecule tne deliverability floew test for the
above well,

We are returning the test which you submitted as the
cbserved test pressures are not consistent with the meter chart
readings.

If you have any questions, please contact this office.

Yours truly,
.3

Frank T. Chavez
Ceputy Inspector

Znciosures

FTC:no

1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICQO 87410
(505) 334-6178



